
 
 

November Greetings! 
 
We know it has been a difficult week for many folks in our neighborhood and some of us have 
anxiety about what lies ahead. The PCNC is committed to creating a community that is 
inclusive to everyone. We believe kindness and respect are key to being a good neighbor. We 
are grateful for our beautiful surroundings and grateful we can gather together to foster 
community engagement.  
 
Here is list of upcoming events in the park. We hope you can join us! 
 

• Qi Gong and Chair with Nancy will be held on Saturday, November 9, 16, 23 and 30 
at 9:00 am in the Grand Hall. This 4-week introductory class to qi gong (a gentle 
balance and movement practice that builds strength and resilience) will use chairs and 
props for balance. Donations appreciated.  
 

• The next Musician’s Gathering will be held on Wednesday, November 13 at 5:00 pm 
in the clubhouse. Bring your favorite instrument and join in or just listen and enjoy! 
 

• “Fall” in Love with Bingo will be held on Thursday, November 22 at 5:30 pm in the 
Grand Hall. $5 per Bingo card, lots of prizes plus big jackpot for the final game. BYOB 
and an appetizer to share. 
 

• Join us for our annual Friendsgiving on Sunday, December 1 from 1:00pm – 4:00pm in 
the Grand Hall and by the Pool. Click here for a link to the sign-up sheet. It will also be 
posted in the clubhouse.  
 

• Promote relaxation and healing at the next New Moon Sound Bath with Dana on 
Sunday, December 1 at 8:00 pm in the Grand Hall. She will be hosting another New 
Moon Sound Bath on Monday, December 30.  
 

• Bring a dozen cookies to swap and shop for holiday gifts at our annual Holiday Cookie 
Exchange and Arts/Crafts Market on Sunday, December 8 from 2:00 pm – 4:00 pm in 
the Grand Hall. (Email info@mypcnc.com if you would like to sign up for a table.)  
 

• Ho! Ho! Ho! Mark, Tia and Nic are hosting a Holiday White Elephant Party on  
Sunday, December 15 in the clubhouse. Bring a wrapped gift to participate in the zany 
gift exchange. Ugly holiday sweaters or tree skirts are encouraged.   
 

• Put on something sparkly for the Holiday Formal Cocktail Party on Sunday, 
December 29 at 5:00 pm in the clubhouse.  
 

• Plus... Stretch it out! Yoga Fitness with Paulette takes place on Wednesday mornings 
at 8:00 am in the Grand Hall or by the pool.  

 
Visit mypcnc.com/calendar for a full list of park events.  



 
 

OTHER NEWS & EVENTS 
 

*** VOLUNTEERS NEEDED***  
 
We need volunteers to help wrangle our balloon in this year’s Festival 
of Lights Parade, which takes place on Saturday, December 7. The 
parade kicks off at 5:45 pm and our neighborhood has been tasked with 
carrying a giant lollipop (photo) up Palm Canyon Drive. If you’re 
interested in joining us or would like more info, email us at 
info@mypcnc.com. 
 
 

 
• Remember to check out Engage Palm Springs!  

 
• The Parkview mobile home park on South Belardo will be having a Neighborhood 

Community Yard Sale, on Friday, November 8 and Saturday, November 9 from 8:00 
am – 1:00 pm (both days).  
 

• The Palm Springs Food & Wine Festival takes place on Saturday, November 9 from 
11:00 am – 4:00 pm at the Palm Springs Stadium on Baristo Road.  
 

• There will be a Concert Featuring the K-Tell All Stars Band Totally 70s Show on 
Saturday, November 9 at 7:00 pm in the Downtown Park.  

 
• The annual Veterans Day Parade will be held on Monday, November 11 at 3:30 pm on 

Palm Canyon Drive.  
 

• A Broadband Community Master Planning Public Meeting will be held on Tuesday, 
November 19 at 3:00 pm and Wednesday, November  20 at 9:00 am at the Palm 
Springs Convention Center. For more info or to register to attend please email: 
Rene.Sanchez@palmspringsca.gov. 

 
• The Palm Springs Santa Paws 5K Run/Walk & Elf Dash will be held on Saturday, 

December 7 at 8:30 am. Each participant will receive a Santa suit that can be worn 
during the event and is yours to keep!  

 
Click here for the full Neighborhood Report from ONE-PS.  
 
Want to help us in our community efforts? Get in touch with us at info@mypcnc.com. 
 
Thanks for being a good neighbor! 
 
Cheers, 
The PCNC Board 


